
 

 

 

Notice Date:  July 16, 2020 
To:   Ohio Medicare Advantage, D-SNP and MyCare Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Opioid Treatment Program Reimbursement Update 
 
 
Please note: This communication is an update on the Opioid Treatment Program network notification 
dated January 28, 2020.  
 
Summary 
CareSource has completed the service configuration and claims adjudication expectations published in 
the May 2020 Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services’ (CMS) Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) 
Billing and Payment Fact Sheet. 
 
Additionally, CareSource has received preliminary guidance from Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) 
on processing claims and, potentially, recoupment of claims for OTP services rendered to MyCare 
members, but paid by Medicaid through Medicaid OTP codes. 
 
Impact 
CareSource will be adjusting any inappropriately denied OTP Medicare Advantage and/or D-SNP 
claims through a Mass Claims Adjustment (MCA). CareSource anticipates final ODM guidance to be 
configured in Quarter 3, 2020. Any additional status updates will be provided through future network 
notifications. 
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/y0119_ohma-p-0155-opioid-treatment-program-reimbursement-network-notification_final/
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/otp-billing-and-payment-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/otp-billing-and-payment-fact-sheet.pdf

